Partners Grant Carroll and Jennifer Fox will be attending the American Bankruptcy Institute's

Cross-Border Insolvency Program in New York.

The one day program features a unique gathering of speakers from several jurisdictions and

promises a robust discussion on today's most relevant cross-border cases and topics.

If you would like to arrange a meeting with Grant and Jennifer while they are in New York, please

reach out via the contact details provided here.


https://www.ogier.com/people/grant-carroll
https://www.ogier.com/people/jennifer-fox

